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Chimney Rock Tie Road Closure 

The Chimney Rock Tie Road (Forest Service Road 22N27) will be closed for public travel from milepost 

20.5 with intersection 22N94 to milepost 25.2 Fowler Peak Trail Head (approximately 4.7 miles) to 

construct a double chip seal. The closure will begin August 12 and last until September 14, 2008. This 

closure will not affect or restrict traffic flow around Little Grass Valley Reservoir. 

 

For more information, contact Jim Munn, Project Engineer, at (530) 283-7757 or 394-8241. 
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